
 

 

 
FEDERAL CONSISTENCY REVIEW NOTICE 

 
The Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management (CZM) is reviewing the proposal(s) listed 
below for consistency with its enforceable program policies.  Project proponents have filed a 
statement and accompanying information with the CZM Office certifying that their proposal is 
consistent with these policies.  This information is available for public inspection at the CZM 
Office.  Written comments may be submitted to the CZM Office within twenty-one days of the 
publication date of this Environmental Monitor, or as otherwise noted below.  Send email copies of 
your comments to Robert.Boeri@mass.gov.   
 
Anyone having technical questions regarding a particular project should contact the reviewer listed 
at the end of each notice below.  Anyone having questions regarding the public comment process, 
or having comments on any project listed below should contact: 
 
  Robert L. Boeri, Project Review Coordinator 
  Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management  
  251 Causeway Street, Suite 800 
  Boston, MA 02114 
  617-626-1050 

.  
The United States Environmental Protection Agency - Region 1 (EPA) intends to issue the 
National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Aquaculture General Permit 
(AQUAGP) for Concentrated Aquatic Animal Production (CAAP) Facilities and Other Related 
Facilities in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts (the AQUAGP also covers federal CAAP facilities 
in Vermont and CAAP facilities in New Hampshire). The AQUAGP establishes effluent limitations 
and requirements, effluent and ambient monitoring requirements, reporting requirements and 
standard conditions for 14 eligible industrial facilities currently covered by individual NDPES 
permits, 7 of which are in Massachusetts. Contact Todd Callaghan at todd.callaghan@mass.gov 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Town of Barnstable Department of Public Works is proposing maintenance dredging of the 

Barnstable Harbor Outer and Mid-Entrance Channel as well as the Blish Point Boat Ramp Access 

Channel within previously authorized/dredged areas of the existing channels. The project includes 

beach nourishment/upland beneficial re-use and/or unconfined offshore disposal of sediment at the 

Cape Cod Bay Disposal Site (CCBDS). The Outer and Mid-Entrance Channels were last dredged in 

2017 and the Blish Point Boat Ramp Access Channel was last dredged in 2013 as part of the Inner 

Harbor dredging project. Sediment will be disposed offshore at the Cape Cod Bay Disposal Site  

(CCBDS) and/or beneficially re-used as nourishment or re-used/disposed of at approved upland 

location(s) at Millway Beach,Sandy Neck Public Beach, and the Sandy Neck Cottage Area.  Contact 

Steve McKenna at Stephen.mckenna@mass.gov. 

mailto:todd.callaghan@mass.gov

